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CABINET MINUTE 121 OF 25 MARCH 2014 

 

DELEGATED AUTHORITY TO COMMIT TO CAPITAL SCHEMES 

 

Anthony Payne (Strategic Director for Place) submitted a report seeking Council approval to delegate 
authority to the Leader to add and remove schemes from the capital programme and determine the 
priority of all schemes in the programme, provided that the total value of the capital programme, as 
agreed by Council, should not be exceeded. 

 

Councillor Evans (Leader) introduced the proposals. 
  
The City Council is recommended – 
 

(1)  to give delegated authority to the Leader, in consultation with the Cabinet Member for 
finance, to add schemes and remove schemes from the capital programme and 
determine the priority of all schemes in the programme, provided that the total value 
of the capital programme as agreed by Council should not be exceeded; 
 

(2)  that any changes made by the Leader will be supported by a sound business case; 
 

(3)  that any additions and/or amendments made to capital schemes under delegated 
authority will be reported in the Council financial monitoring report and quarterly to 
full Council; 
 

(4)  that the relevant sections of the constitution are amended accordingly. 
 


